
 
Messy Church will be held on the 

following date Sunday 8th December 
2024, starting at 3pm to 5pm at the 

Sherburn in Elmet Methodist Church 
for children of all ages. 

This month we will hear about  

The first christmas 

Come along and join family and friends 
for fun activities, crafts, songs, Bible 

stories and food. 

Please note: all children must be 
accompanied by an adult. 

 



 


